## Nguyen, David

From:

Sent:

To:

Friday, February 26, 2016 4:30 PM

Nguyen, David; Kristin Malone

Subject:

Re: CRC Permanent Meeting Room

I want the room to stay as is. Dan handelman does not invade anyone's space. Julie

T-Mobile. America's First Nationwide 4G Network.

----- Original message-----

From: Nguyen, David

Date: Fri, Feb 26, 2016 1:43 PM

To: Kristin Malone: Cc: Julie Ramos:

Subject: RE: CRC Permanent Meeting Room

Mr. Davis, the one who did the up close filming is not a frequent CRC attendance. Angelo's concern is more

with Mr. Handelman filming behind the Police Bureau side.

It is totally up to you ladies, I will try my best to accommodate.

-David

From: Kristin Malone [mailto:

com]

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 1:37 PM

To: Nguyen, David <a href="mailto:david.nguyen@portlandoregon.gov<a="mailto:david.nguyen@portlandoregon.gov<>>

Cc: Julie Ramos

Subject: Re: CRC Permanent Meeting Room

I am inclined to move to the auditorium in hopes that everyone can have their space. I found the up-close-and-personal filming last night to be inappropriate and distracting, and I think that setting our meeting in the auditorium might allow folks a good vantage point if they want to film the participants, without invading anyone's personal space. Julie - let me know if you have objections. I'm not married to the idea but thought we might give it a shot.

On Feb 26, 2016, at 1:34 PM, Nguyen, David < David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov > wrote:

Julie and Kristin,

Angelo told me that Kristin would like to hold CRC meeting in the Auditorium. Are you two ok with that? I think the setup in Room C is better for appeals and such, but it is up to the Chair and Vice Chair of the Committee to make the decision on this.

Thank you David Nguyen Support Specialist/CRC Liaison Independent Police Review City of Portland 1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 140 Portland, OR 97204 (503)823-0994

http://www.portlandoregon.gov/ipr

This issue with Mr. Handelman has been addressed last night. Vice Chair Ramos and Mr. Young had a long conversation with him about it.

From: Angelo Turner [mailto:

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:43 PM

To: Nguyen, David <David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: Auditorium

Hi David,

I am asking, for a fourth time, when we can relocate to the auditorium. I understand from two CRC members that Dan Handelman was asked to relocate to public area and he refused. It isn't his meeting.

What is being done to relocate us?

Angelo